
PUBLIC HEARING
OF THE NORTH HORNELL VILLAGE BOARD

April 27, 2020 6:00 PM

ATTENDANCE: Mayor: John Falci 
Trustees: Joseph Ingalls, Frank Libordi, Joseph Flint
Josh Greenthal via Zoom
Clerk: Vanessa Scott
Treasurer: Kristene Libordi
Superintendent of Public Works: Richard Scavo
Robert Peish – Peisher Video

Mayor Falci opened the meeting at 6:00PM by explaining the Executive Order being followed for this meeting and 
announced that anyone being able to watch the meeting via Zoom with the assistance of Peisher Video would have a
chance to ask questions and make comments in reference to the budget.

Treasurer Kristene Libordi reviewed the changes made to the budget for 2020-2021 fiscal year.  She explained that 
the 2019-2020 budget was at 3.8662% with this proposed budget for 2020-2021 being at 3.973.90% which is a very 
small increase.  Treasurer Libordi explained that the Fund Balance was not used this year for the first time to assist 
with the budget.

Mayor Falci opened the meeting at this time to the public to ask questions through a phone call to the Village 
Clerk’s Office or through an email.  

No questions or comments came through via phone or email.

The Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:11pm

Respectfully submitted,

Vanessa Scott
Village Clerk


